
From: Nancy Vedder-Shults [mailto:nancyv-s@tds.net]  
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 3:16 PM 
To: ledell.zellers@gmail.com 
Subject: Stormwater updates 

 

Dear Ledell Zellers, 

 

I strongly support the updates to the stormwater ordinance. City Engineering staff recommended 

them at the May 18 meeting of the Plan Commission. Given the fact that so-called “500- and 

100-year floods” happen relatively frequently, we need to become more resilient in the face of 

climate change. I am a supporter of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team." 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Vedder-Shults 

5110 Spring Ct. 

Madison, WI 53705 
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